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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Veggie Sausage Roll 
Mushroom Tagliatelle 

All Day Breakfast 

Veggie Breakfast 
Katsu Chicken Curry 
Homemade Pizza 

Chicken Fajita 

Jacket Potato 
Chicken Goujon 
Falafal 

Ham / Egg / Cheese / Tuna available every day 

 

Lunchtime Menu - week 2 - w/c 7th July 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It was lovely to see so many of you at Parents’ Evening this week. We hope that you enjoyed looking at your child’s books and 

celebrating their successes with their class teacher.  

Next Thursday will be the turn of parents of Year 6 pupils who will be able to discuss the child’s SATs results. Please contact the 

school office if you haven’t yet made an appointment.   

On Monday our flooring replacement work will be beginning here at Gainsborough. You may remember that we informed you of 

the issues that we have been experiencing with the floor at the top of school which was laid incorrectly when the extension was 

built approximately 15 years ago. Consequently, the floor in this section of the school is in need of replacement. The Year 6 

children will be moving out of their classrooms to allow the work to take place. We expect the work to be completed by the end 

of the summer holidays, with all of the Year 5 and 6 classrooms receiving a new floor. In the meantime, we will endeavour to keep 

the disruption to the children to a minimum as we head into the end of term.  

We have completed our recruitment process and are now in a position to share with you the overview of teaching assistant 

support in each year group for September which can be seen below.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Year Group TA Team 

Nursery Mrs Evans, Miss Cope 

Reception Mrs Cooper/Mrs Coote, Mrs Edge 

Year 1 Mrs Crosby, Mrs Ball 

Year 2 Mrs Preston, Mrs Booth, Mrs Tabulkan 

Year 3 Mrs Turner, Miss Jones, Mrs Field 

Year 4 Mrs Binner, Mrs Hartley 

Year 5 Mrs Webster, Mrs Lemon, Mrs Brookes 

Year 6 Mrs Addis, Mrs Robinson, Mrs Brookes, Mrs Field 

 

We are delighted to welcome two new members of staff to 
Family Gainsborough: Mrs Tusting and Mrs Tabulkan, who 
bring with them a wealth of experience. 

Mrs Tusting, Miss Croft and Miss Hertz will support pupils from across Reception and Year 1.  

Mrs Richmond will continue to help new pupils in their transition into school in her role of Inclusion Support Assistant and Mrs 

Graham will support pupils across school in her role of Pastoral Manager.  

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs J Nurse 

 

 



  

     Cup Winners      

Class 1: Eldad for settling  into Class 1 so well. 

Class 2: Eric for fantastic speedy addition and neat number formation. 

Class 3:     Teddy for excellent independent writing.  

Class 4: Willow for always working to the best of her ability. 

Class 5:   Audrey for her excellent contribution to our scientific discussion this week.  

Class 6:     Iva for trying really hard with her learning of how to tell the time.  

Class 7:    Vasile for being such a good role model for the rest of the class.  

Class 8:    Darcey for excellent handwriting in all subjects. 

Class 9: Kyaan for brilliant creative thinking during our Duke of Edinburgh Award session at The Oaks. 

Class 10: William for his brilliant work in long jump during our PE lesson.  

Class 11: Daisy for great enthusiasm at the Carnival Day at The Oaks. 

Class 12: Marcus for super food preparation / chopping skills in DT. 

Class 13: Andria for taking everything in her stride and always persevering.  

Class 14: Thea and Jaden for a great effort when creating their quiz about Edward the Confessor in history. 🙂  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



Mrs Nurse’s Special Award 

 Isla (c2) for her brilliant letter 

writing. 

 Adriana (c14) for looking 

after a new child so 

brilliantly. 

 Nichita (c1) for excellent 

manners at lunchtime. 

 Zuzanna (c10) for lovely 

manners around school. 

 Cee’Jay (c10) for a huge 

improvement in his 

handwriting. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance 
National average Primary 
School attendance 96% 
Overall school 
attendance to date 94.84% 
Overall school  
attendance last week 94.51% 
Nursery 
Mrs Taylor 91.7% 

Class 1 
Mrs Kettle & 
Miss Eccleston 

91.7% 
Class 2 
Mrs Grocott 91.7% 

Class 3 
Miss Booth & 
Mrs Clewes 

94.3% 
Class 4  
Mrs Hampshire 
 

98.7% 

Class 5 
Miss Gee 

96.7% 
Class 6 
Mrs Poulson-Green 

98.2% 

Class 7 
Miss Hitchen & 
Miss Aitchison 

96.4% 
Class 8 
Miss Lee 91.1% 

Class 9 
Miss Gough 95.7% 

Class 10 
Mrs Watson 95.7% 

Class 11 
Mrs Dewey 92.3% 

Class 12 
Miss Marshall 94.2% 

Class 13 
Mrs Kelly 92.4% 

Class 14 
Mrs Taylor 95.4% 
 

 

 

Year 1 

 Year 1 have been discussing 'Sacred Places' in RE.  We talked 
about places that might be special to us and created a piece 
of artwork using colour and pattern.  Look at our lovely 
designs.  

 

         

   

 

 

Dates for your Diary 
8th July Year 5 activity morning at Ruskin 

9th July Year 6 Primary College 

9th July Year 1 New Brighton beach visit 

9th July               11.50am Reception Family Lunch 

10th July      1.15-5.30pm Year 6 Parents’ Evening 

11th July Y5 Non-swimmers swimming lessons 

15th July      3.30-5.15pm Year 6 Leavers’ Celebration 

17th July               2.15pm Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

18th July Last Day of School 

 

 

Gainsborough GRIT 
and Determination 

Awards 

Class 1 Kostya 

Class 2 Evaniya 

Class 3 Gracio 

Class 4 David M 

Class 5 Rekar 

Class 6 Jax 

 

  

Gold Stars – Summer Fun! 

  

School Car Park 

Please be reminded that until the main gates are closed then 

cars could still moving around the car park. 

Please do not allow your child to run around the cars. 


